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Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #64.  Just a reminder that the comments to the 
previous cases as well as case histories and pertinent images for this submission will be on the official AMR web 
page at http://www.amr-seminar.org.  I would also like to make a clarification and a reminder for our new and past 
members: It was agreed by majority vote several years ago that we would no longer accept any glass slides that were 
coverslipped with plastic coverslips.  Plastic coverslips dry out after a short period of time and fall off, peeling off 
the tissue sample.  This represents a problem for those of us who wish to maintain a collection of these precious 
samples.  If any of the members do not have facilities for glass coverslipping of slides, we would prefer that you 
send us the slides without coverslips and we’ll place glass coverslips on them here prior to distribution. 
 
We request all members to submit their comments to AMR #64 by the end of November 2013.  The deadline for 
submission of cases for the next seminar is the same.  As our Club membership continues to grow, we now request 
(50) H&E slides sent with your submission.  Kindly visit the AMR web page for additional submission instructions.  
The following members are due to offer cases for the next seminar:   
 
Abbas Agaimy  Ivan Damjanov  Ondra Hes  Manual Sobrinho Simoes 
Phil Allen  Otto Dietze  Janez Lamovec  James Strauchen 
Ofer Ben-Itzhak  Vincenzo Eusebi  Michal Michal  Lawrence M. Weiss 
Michele Bisceglia Cyril Fisher  Markku Miettinen Bruce Wenig 
Ira Bleiweiss  Christopher Fletcher Fredrik Petersson  Ady Yosepovich 
Runjan Chetty  Andrew Folpe  Anamarija Perry  Eduardo Zambrano 
Kumarasen Cooper Allen Gown  Elvio Silva 
 
I am also pleased to share with you all that we successfully completed the 6th International AMR Symposium in surgical 
pathology in Tel-Aviv, Israel.  The meeting was attended by nearly 130 pathologists from all over the world.  Special thanks are 
due to Dr. Ofer Ben-Itzhak for the wonderful organization of this event.  Photos of the meeting will be uploaded shortly to the 
AMR website. I am also pleased to announce that plans are underway for the next International AMR Symposium which will be 
held in Tokyo, Japan in the summer of 2014, and hosted by Prof. Masaharu Fukunaga. 
 
Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my assistant, Nancy Boinski. Her  
e-mail address is:  nboinski@mcw.edu.   
 
I hope you will enjoy the enclosed cases and I look forward to hearing from you soon.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster 
Saul Suster, M.D. 
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